
JANUARY 29, 2023 
 
 

WINTER 
NEWSLETTER 

As I’m looking out the window watching it snow, I’m wishing it 
was spring already and I’m sure you will all agree. 
 
Lots of members went to car shows, so hats off to them and their 
rewards.  
 
Our monthly meetings for supper were well attended, so we will 
continue doing that.  All officers will remain but hard to have 
meetings so between Don, myself and Michele we will keep you 
updated on events! On that note, thank you to Michele for taking 
charge of all emails and Dave for doing our web site. 
 
It was a hard year for me but thank you to the club for needed 
shoulders and hugs when I needed them.  Miss that guy and his 
smile! 
 
The spring newsletter will have all the car shows, meeting places 
and Sunday cruises.  Please bring ideas for this to our Christmas 
party.  Yes, after two years, finally a Christmas party.  If you can’t 
attend please send your dues of $ 20.00 to Phyllis at P.O. Box 204 
Calmar, IA 52132.  It would be greatly appreciated. 
 
If anyone is interested the Monticello Rod & Custom Car Show is 
February 25th 11-10 and February 26th 8-7.  $ 10.00 admission $ 
1.00 off with a canned food donation. 
 
Here is to a great 2023, and yes Bob you still are the leader of the 
cruises! 
 



BLUFF COUNTRY CRUISERS  
CHRISTMAS PARTY 

 
February 18, 2023 

Social hour 5:30 – 6:30. ( BYOB) 
Meal 6:30 

 
Where:   Calmar Senior Citizens Building 
(Located down town Calmar to the left of 

Gundersen Clinic) 
 

 
MENU 

Roast Beef 
Baby Red Potatoes 

Glazed Carrots 
Snicker Salad 

Pea Salad 
Norske’s Rollicky 

Phyllis Cranberry Cake 
 

Menu Price is $ 16.00 per person (includes tax & tip) 
 

$ 20.00 dues and can be on one check 
 
 

NEED ALL TO RSVP BY FEBRUARY 11th TO PHYLLIS AT  
563-419-4179 OR EMAIL MICHELE AT elsbobm@gmail.com 

 
 

HOPE TO SEE YOU ALL THERE!!! 
 
 


